

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Bearwood Bulletin Wednesday 20th September 2023



Pupil Mobile Phone Policy 2023 - 2024

We have updated our Pupil Mobile Phone Policy. We are now asking that all phones which have been agreed be handed into the **SCHOOL OFFICE** first thing in the morning from now on.

Children may only bring mobile phones to school in EXCEPTIONAL circumstances. Parents/carers must have completed and returned a request form, outlining the exceptional circumstances, prior to the phone coming into school. This will be authorised only at the discretion of the Headteacher.

REMINDER - Sports Day - Next Monday 25th September

PLEASE BE AWARE – IF THE WEATHER FORECAST IS STILL NOT GREAT FOR MONDAY WE WILL BE CANCELLING SPORTS DAY. A DECISION WILL BE MADE ON FRIDAY AND YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED VIA A MARVELLOUS ME MESSAGE

The times of our 2023 sports days are as follows:

9.15am Lower School; Oak 1, Oak 2, Holly 1, Holly 2

1.15pm Upper School; Willow 1, Willow 2, Maple 1, Maple 2

Events are being led by Sam from STARS, our after-school sports provider.

We would like to invite the children to wear a top in their house colour. This is optional and there is no expectation that new clothing should be purchased for the day. Children should come to school in their sports kit.

Queen Anne	Eleanor	King Richard	King John	Runnymede
(Gold/Yellow)	(Purple)	(Silver/Grey)	(Blue)	(Red)

Should the weather be sunny, please send your child to school wearing sun cream, and provide a water bottle and a hat for them. We ask parents and families who join us to enter the field from the main gate and wait around the edge of the field for the activities to begin.

In the interest of safeguarding, we request that parents do not interfere with the races or encourage children to come to them. Staff will be managing the groups and be on hand to support the children. A drinks station will be provided during the rotation of activities. Children will finish school at 3.30 as usual and cannot be collected early or taken home directly from the field.

We are looking forward to seeing you there!













REMINDER - Harvest Festival – Next Tuesday 26th September 2023

The whole school will be walking to St Barnabas Church on the morning of Tuesday 26th September for our Harvest Festival Service. Please bring all items to school that you wish to donate to Kinson & West Howe Food Bank on Tuesday 26th September and the children will carry the items to the church. Please check to make sure that all packets are unopened and within their "use-by" date.

- Small jars of coffee 100g
- Bottles of squash 750ml
- Fruit Juice
- UHT Milk

- Tinned meats (e.g. spam, hot dogs)
- Tinned fruit
- Chocolate bars / sweets
- Nappies (size 6/6+/7)
- Shampoo
- Male / Female deodorant
- Washing Liquid

Thank you for your generosity!

Flu Immunisations - SIGN UP YOUR CHILD!

Please make sure to sign your child up to receive a flu vaccination which is taking place in school on Wednesday 12th October. A consent form is attached to this week's email as well as guidance for parents.

School Photographs - A date for your diary

Our individual school photographs will be taking place in school on Tuesday 7th November.

Maple 2 @PGL, Osmington Bay

We have just waved our Year 6 children off to PGL at Osmington Bay – we hope they have an excellent time away!











